Incline Lake Dam meetings scheduled

The U.S. Forest Service Lake Tahoe Basin Management Unit has scheduled an additional project open house on July 10 from 5-7pm to discuss the proposed removal of the Incline Lake Dam.

The meeting will be at Homewood Suites, 5450 Kietzke Lane, Reno.

The Forest Service is seeking public input on a proposal to remove the Incline Lake dam and restore the surrounding area. The Forest Service purchased the 777-acre Incline Lake parcel in 2008. During the acquisition process, a site investigation and assessment determined that the Incline Lake dam and spillway do not meet federal, state or local standards for a high-hazard dam (designated as such due to downstream development).

The Forest Service will have the first project open house July 8 from 5-7pm at the Incline Village General Improvement District Board Room, 893 Southwood Blvd., Incline Village.